
                       2024 TOD SILEGY SOCCER CAMP INFORMATION    
June 24-28   July 1-5 (Camp is open on the 4th)  July 8-12 

 
On behalf of the 2024 Tod Silegy Soccer Camp at South Meadow School, I want 
to THANK YOU for registering your child for our HALF-DAY SOCCER CAMP 
program. All activities for this camp will be played outside. 
 
I look forward to working with all the kids, and expect that it will be a wonderful, 
personal, soccer camp experience, for everyone involved. I hope campers develop 
friends for a lifetime at this camp.  
 
Please remember that you can mail in with your registration form the tuition 
payment, or pay when you register on either Monday. Tuition is $175.00 per week. 
 
Soccer campers should arrive for first day check in on Monday, June 24, July 1, or 
July 8, at South Meadow School.  Please drop off your child or children off at the 
South Meadow School back upper parking lot, from 8:30-8:55. There will be a 
registration table at the entrance of the fields. After you drop off your son or 
daughter and register, they should walk up the path towards the SMS soccer field.   
After the first day of soccer camp, campers should be dropped off at the registration 
desk each day by 8:55. Campers should walk to the field. A coach will greet you 
each day on the field to get organized. 
 
The pickup time for ALL campers is at 12:00 please. All campers will walk back on 
the path to the SMS parking lot after camp ends.  Parents can meet them there to 
take them home. Pick up will be monitored by our coaches until everyone is 
collected. 
 
Camp starts a 9:00 AM and ends at 12:00-Noon, Monday through Friday.  
 
Campers should bring with them each day a change of clothes, shin guards, regular 
soccer shoes, sneakers, and sunscreen. Please put these items in an easily identifiable 
backpack with your child’s name on all items please. 
 
It is IMPERATIVE that all campers bring their own easily identifiable WATER 
BOTTLE or BOTTLES. There will be water on the field for refilling WATER 
BOTTLES ONLY! NO ONE WILL BE ALLOWED TO USE ANOTHER 
CAMPERS WATER BOTTLE, PLEASE.    
 
There will be a Porta Toilet on the field that will be regularly sanitized and there 
also will be plenty of hand sanitizer for cleaning before and after the bathroom is 
used.  


